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MEMBER QUESTION 2  
(Pursuant to Council Procedure Rule 12.2) 
 
Oral Question to Councillor Oliver from Councillor Hacking 
 
 
Oral Question 
 
As part of the dog consultation that closes today, please can you confirm that the 
Council understands the following considerations when reviewing dog control in 
Camber: 
 
Houses in front of the Suttons have access to median high tide on their deeds so 
legally cannot be prevented from walking their dogs on the beach.  
 
Additional dog control measures would put more pressure on beach staff who are 
already at capacity.  
 
Charities such as the Dogs Trust currently walk dogs from Broomhill car park and the 
proposed changes would prevent this. 
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